
Please protect this herd of wild horses for countless 
reasons. You have the opportunity to conserve & 
ensure that the future includes these beautiful 
creatures, adding to the gorgeous natural landscape. In 
a time of overproduction & overconsumption, please do 
your part in maintaining the preservation of these 
animals that behave in harmony with nature, without 
posing harm to positive development. Ecotourism will 
also be a method of appreciation. Future generations 
will thank you! 

(SB 2331 calls for the formation of a state-led working 
group to collaborate with the park and interest groups 
to ensure the long-term management and protection of 
the wild horses. AWHC led the effort to pass legislation 
in Colorado, creating a successful model for state 
participation in wild horse protection. In North Dakota, 
this model would help ensure the wild horses remain a 
treasured part of North Dakota’s landscape.)


